
There is no need to further restrict the intent of Congress in the 2018 Farm Bill, all parts of the cannabis sativa l. plant, including all 
derivatives, extracts, cannabinoids, isomers, acids, salts, and salts of isomers, whether growing or not, with a Delta 9 THC 
concentration of not more than 0.3 percent on a dry weight basis.  It is clear that Congressional intent was to allow the cultivation, 
manufacturing and distribution of all parts of the plant, including all naturally occurring or naturally derived from the hemp plant.  
Furthermore, we agree that common sense regulations should be in place to protect from bad actors and poorly manufactured 
products entering the stream of commerce.  We agree that additional research should be funded to further understand the benefits 
of these compounds, and any potential harm.  It is through embracing new minor cannabinoids, in or derived from the hemp plant, 
that we stand the best chance for better health and wellness and to foster additional economic prosperity.


